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Greetings,                                                                                                August 2024 

Paul and Micky have been at The Fold for 1 1/2 weeks now, loving on the children and helping out 
where they can. We are grateful for visitors who come to see what we are all about!! The kids love 
giving and getting hugs!  These folks brought some cute bucket hats and crocs for every child!! We 
can’t thank you enough!  God bless you! 


The children love when Moji 
comes to visit.  They learn about 
their environment and the ecology 
while having a whole lot of fun! 


What an amazing week we have with an incredible team on mission for Jesus!  The children are 
thoroughly enjoying having Uncle Dave and Olivia, the BEST father/daughter team there is!!  Olivia 
has been teaching about the beatitudes. They’ve had tons of fun playing games, singing, dancing 
and so much more.  Uncle Dave read a story to the children about a lion who found his lungs!! 
ROAR!!  The children were very attentive.  They love story time!!!  Uncle Dave and Liv had the 
children create something out of clay. They were very proud of their creations!  They made a variety 
of beautiful things!! Just like God created them unique and for a purpose! We are grateful for our 
teams who sacrifice so much to invest in the children!!  
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We had quite a few visitors this month, even a couple who spent the night and taught the children a 
new song and a craft to go with it. They loved The Fold so much, they told another couple who were 
at the same game farm, and brought that couple back with them, for another visit.


This month’s birthdays were Blessing (11), Kabelo (9), and 
Mahlodi (9).


Micky and Paul brought clothes and backpacks for all the 
children. They were very excited to get them and wore them to 
school the next day.
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We look forward to the future and pray for the 
children who will be helped in the future. If you 
would like to volunteer at The Fold, please 
contact Jim Walter. His contact information is 
listed at the bottom of the first page of this 
newsletter.  Groups are especially encouraged 
to come, there are lots of projects in the works, 
and help is needed. 

A reminder in regards to Prince Ministry in South Africa. As of the end of September, we will not be 
taking any more donations. Please send your donations to New Road Missions. Also, there are 
changes on 16 September 2024 regarding Hotmail, and I am not 100% sure I will still have my email 
addresses; waiting to see what happens. We will continue to send out monthly newsletters if I still 
have my hotmail email, and are fully committed in supporting The Fold. 

God Bless,  
Paul and Micky Prince 
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